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Forked River, New Jersey 08731

Dear Mr. FitzPatrick: Grenc L‘”Q

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO Bbttt¥it 90-03 FOR OYSTER CREEK NUCLEAR GENERATING
STATION /TAC NO. 76268)

On March 20, 1990, the NRC issued Generic Letter (GL) 90-03 "Relaxation of
Staff Position in Generic Letter 83-28, Item 2.2 Part 2 'Vendor Interface for
Safety-Related Components.'" The GL requested that all licensees and
applicants review their present vendor interface programs and modify them as
necessary using the guidance supplied in the GL.

By letter dated September 18, 1990, you responded to Generic Letter 90-03 and
indicated that the existing program meets the stated elements in GL 90-03.
The staff has reviewed your response and finds it acceptable

This action closes TAC No. 76268.

Sincerely,

/s/

Alexander w. Dromerick, Senior Project Manager
Project Directorate 1/4

Division of Reactor Projects - I1/I1

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulations

cc: D. LaBarge
5. Newberry

OFC . PD1-4:LA "PDI-4:PM PDI-4:D

e D
‘. 7 .

DATE : | o\a\ao : z'/g,/‘/’,:’ ol
—mrﬁ—nm—dc L D copy’ 7 WA A

Document Name: BULLETIN 90/03 76268

PO10100224 9010037 \\0
FDR ADOCK OS00021%
P FoC



:“’ UNITED STATES
£ l NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
v { WASHINGTON, D. C 205655

D
"/ October 3, 1990
”0.0‘

Docket Mo. 50-219

Mr., E. E. FitzPatrick

Vice President and Director

Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
P. 0. Box 388

Forked River, New Jersey 08731

Dear Mr. FitzPatrick:

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO BULLETIN 90-03 FOR OYSTER CREEK NUCLEAR GENERATING
STATION (TAC NO. 76268)

On March 20, 1990, the NRC issued Generic Letter (GL) 90-03 "Relaxation of
Staff Position in Generic Letter B83-28, Item 2.2 Part 2 'Vendor Interface for
Safoety-Related Components.'" The GL requested that all licensees and
applicants review their present vendor interface programs and modify them as
necessary using the guidance suppliied in the GL.

By letter dated September 18, 1990, you responded to Generic Letter 90-03 and
indicated that the existing program meets the stated elements in GL 90-03.
The staff has reviewed your response and finds it acceptable.

This action closes TAC No. 76268,

Sincerely,
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Alexander W. Dromerick, Senior Project Manager

Project Directorate 1/4

Division of Reactor Projects - 1/11

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulations

See next page




Mr. E. E. Fitzpatrick
Oyster Creek Nuclear Generativy Station

cc:

Ernest L. Blake, Jr,
Shaw, Pittman, Potts and Trowbridge
2300 N Street, Wi

Weshington, D.C. 20037

1. H, Jolles, Executive Vice President
GPU Senior Corporation

100 Interpace Parkway

Persipanny, New Jersey (7054

Regional Administrator, Region 1
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
475 Allendale Roac

King of Prussia, Pennsylveria 19406
BWR Licensing Menager

GPU Nuclear Corporation

1 Upper Pond Road

Parsippany, MNew Jersey 07054

Mayor

Lacey Township

818 West lLacey Road
Forked River, New Jersey 08731
Licensing Manager

Cycter Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Mail Stop: Site Emergency Bldg.

P. C. Box 388

Forked River, New Jersey 08731

Oyster Creek Nuclear
Generating Station

Resident Inspector

c/0 U.S. NRC

Post Office Box 445

Forked kiver, New Jersey 0873]

Commissioner

New Jersey Department of Erergy
101 Commerce Street

Newark, New Jersey 07102

Kent Tosch, Chief

New Jersey Department of Environmental
Protection

Bureau of Nuclear Engineering

CN 415

Trenton, New Jersey 08625




